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 Your ref:  
 Our ref:  P6857-47063 
 Enquiries: Louise Ryan (08) 6552 4118 

 
 

Chief Executive Officer 
Shire of Wickepin 
By email: pa@narrogin.wa.gov.au 
 
Attention: David Johnston 
 

Dear Sir 

UNITING CHURCH (FMR) – 31 (LOT 12) HENRY STREET, WICKEPIN 

Thank you for your email of 30 April 2020 regarding the proposed demolition of the 
building located at 31 Henry Street, Wickepin. The place is listed in the Shire’s 
Municipal Inventory as a Category 2 place. 

We thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on the proposed demolition. 
However, as the place is not in the State Register of Heritage Places, is not subject 
to a heritage agreement, and is not identified as a place warranting assessment by 
the Heritage Council, we decline to provide comment.    

Should you have any queries regarding this advice please contact Louise Ryan at 
louise.ryan@dplh.wa.gov.au or on 6552 4118. 

Yours faithfully 

 
 

Adelyn Siew 
Director Heritage Development 
 

11 May 2020 

 
 


